
                                       

 

Jarvis Township Seniors are going to take a day trip to Old Town 

St. Charles for a day of shopping. Lunch is not included in the 

price.  There are many nice restaurants along Main Street from 

which you may choose.  The trip will be on Wednesday, 

December 12, 2018.  We will be departing the Senior Center at 

9:00 am and leaving St. Charles at 2:00 pm and returning back to 

the Center around 3:00 pm. 

The cost of the bus trip will be $20.00 per person, nonrefundable.  

Deadline for paying the $20.00 is Thursday, November 15th if you 

are planning to go with us on this trip.  You can bring a check to 

the Senior Center on Monday, Wednesday or Thursday from 9:00 

am to 2:00 pm.   

The bus is limited to 20 passengers, so please get your 

reservation in ASAP. 

Due to long distances and uneven surfaces, walking may be 

difficult so consider that before making your reservation. 

 

 

 

 


